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Immunization Requirements for 7th Grade

The state of Texas requires that all students entering 7th grade have a 

meningococcal (MCV4) and tetanus (Tdap) vaccine prior to enrollment. These

two immunizations are given on or after the 11th birthday. Your child will not 

be able to complete registration this summer without proof of up-to-date 

immunizations. 

Some students may have received these immunization as early as 5th grade 

while others students still need to get them. Either way, please remember to 

provide your school nurse with a copy of their shot records.  Families who still

need to get their student immunized are encouraged to get immunizations 

before the end of the school year. During the summertime back-to-school 

rush it is not uncommon for providers to temporarily run out of vaccines. 

1 dose of meningococcal conjugate vaccine is required on or after the student’s 11th birthday.
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1 dose of Tdap is required if at least 5 years have passed since the last dose of tetanus-containing

vaccine.

For more information, please visit www.dshs.texas.gov


